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     8th March 2023 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

As you may be aware, Holly Gormley, one of our Year 7 pupils, is in hospital in 

Belfast due to a blood condition. We want to support Holly, Mrs Gormley and her 

family. In order to do this, we have decided to have a ‘Crazy Hair and Wear Green 

Day for Holly’ next Thursday 16th March. Pupils can wear something green to school 

to link with St. Patrick's Day and have a crazy hair style to show their support for 

Holly.  

 

We are asking pupils to please donate £2. The money collected will be given to Mrs 

Gormley (Holly’s mummy) for travel expenses, etc… for the family and a gift will be 

bought for Holly.  

 

It will be a lovely gesture from our pupils, parents and staff to try to be able to help in 

some way so that Holly, Mrs Gormley and the family will be able to benefit from it. 

 

Thank you all for your support and generosity for this day and know that this will 

mean so much. 

 

Mrs Daly 

(on behalf of School Wellbeing Team) 
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